From: Josephine Sanderson

To: DC Consultation
Subject: Re: Planning Application Consultation 21NP0021 Braefoot, Falstone, Hexham, Northumberland, NE48 1AA
Date: 29 March 2021 20:33:32

Falstone parish council have considered the above application and support the
application, with no observations.

Josephine

Mrs J Sanderson
Clerk to
Falstone Parish Council

e I

On Thursday, 4 March 2021, 12:00:29 GMT, NNPA Planning Consultations
<dc.consultation@nnpa.org.uk> wrote:

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which has been received by
Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can be viewed at http://nnpa.planning-
register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=21NP0021
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